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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 3:44 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Martin Durkin; Heidi Chapman
Subject: CMO BLAST:  State Education Department Warns of Phishing Scam Targeting Licensed 

Professionals

Importance: High

The New York State Education Department today is warning licensed professionals in New York State about a scam 
involving telephone calls from individuals posing as NYSED Employees or law enforcement officials to defraud and extort 
victims.  The scam is targeting such licensed professionals as physicians and pharmacists, and is seeking the 
professional’s social security number. 
 
For more information, please visit:  State Education Department Warns of Phishing Scam Targeting Licensed 
Professionals | New York State Education Department (nysed.gov) 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
 
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 


